
Education (General Provisions) and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2024 

Submission No: 

Submitted by: 

Publication: 

Attachments: 

Submitter Comments: 

1907 

Making the submission public but withholding your name 

See attachment 



Dear community members, 

I am a home school student. I am currently in year 5 with ASD. 

First I would like to say that all types of parents should be allowed to choose the curriculum that 
works best for their children. A parent knows their child best. 
I know a home schooling family that has 5 kids. 2 have ADHD, 1 has dyslexia. One of them, 6 
years old, used to want to kill himself after school. He would rage after being at school. The 
pressure in the classroom and the expectation was too much for him to handle. After he began 
home schooling, he began to enjoy learning again. 

I personally think that the law shouldn't be changed so parents have to follow the Australian 
National Curriculum. Home schooling parents should be able to continue teaching their children 
the way they believe is best. Kids with special needs like ADHD, ASD and dyslexia shouldn't have 
to be taught in a way that is not the best for them. 

I just think that the way home schooling parents teach their children should not be able to be 
changed. 

THIS IS WHY HOMESCHOOLING PARENTS SHOULD NOT HAVE TO CHANGE THE WAY THEY 
TEACH THEIR CHILDREN!!! 

I will be using my mother's contact details because I do not have a phone or an email address. 

I request that my personal details be redacted from my submission. 

Yours sincerely, 




